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Charles R. Borders 
Commissioner 

Glen Goldsmith 
Operator 
Milburn Water District 
7731 State Ratite 80 East 
Arlington, KY 42021 

RE: Case No. 201 1-00425 
Milburn Water District 

The Commission staff has reviewed your application in the above case and finds that it 
meets the minimum filing requirements. Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first 
page of your filing. This case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as 
possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502/564-3940. 

Since re1 y , 

Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 

LF/tw 
Enclosure 
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October 25,201 I 

Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Post Office Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Milburn Water District 201 1 Rate Case Filing 

Dear Sirs: 

Attached Dlease find an original and I O  
Alternative Rate’ Filing, including a notice to customers and mailing verification. 
In addition, please incorporate by reference in this case Milburn’s annual reports 
on file with the PSC. Milburn is proposing that the new rates become effective 
on December 1, 2011, and has provided a proposed tariff to that effect in the 
attachments to this filing. In addition, Milburn has attempted to the best of its 
ability to fully comply with the Commission’s ARF filing requirements. However, 
please consider this a request for waiver of any filing requirements which Milburn 
may have inadvertently overlooked, on the grounds that all relevant information 
has been provided to allow the processing of this case to begin. 

Finally, please note that Milburn has very low cash levels, and is therefore 
respectfully requesting that the Commission expedite the processing of this case 
if at all possible. We have therefore included a separate volume of information 
which includes the 2010 customer billing records, to allow the PSC Staff to verify 
the billing analysis. We also believe that reduction of the rate case expenses 
associated with this application is in the best interests of all parties. Therefore, 
we respectfully request that the Commission Staff perform a field review rather 
than issuing data requests in order to process this case. 

Mark VAden, Chairman 
Milburn Water District 


